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From: Hitt, Bobby <bhitt@commerce.state.sc.us>

Sent: Thursday, January 22, 2015 4:00 PM

To: Haley, Nikki

Subject: Fwd: Soter story in SC press

 

 

Bobby Hitt  

Sent from my iPhone 

 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: "Skipper, Allison" <askipper@sccommerce.com> 

Date: January 22, 2015 at 3:21:24 PM EST 

To: "Noel, Jennifer" <jnoel@sccommerce.com> 

Cc: "Hitt, Bobby" <bhitt@commerce.state.sc.us>, "Young, Daniel" 

<DYOUNG@sccommerce.com> 

Subject: Soter story in SC press 

Report: Volvo talked to South Carolina about 

new car plant 
Righ
t-
click 
here 
to  
dow
nlo 

John McDermott  Email  @byjohnmcdermott 

Jan 22 2015 2:07 pm 
Righ
t-
click 
here 
to  
dow
nlo… 

 

South Carolina is among several Southeast states that Volvo has approached about building a 

automobile manufacturing plant, according to a news report this week. 

Citing unidentified people claiming knowledge of the company’s plans, the Financial Times said 

Wednesday that the Swedish carmaker has met with legislative officials in South Carolina, North 

Carolina and Kentucky. 

The discussions centered on financial incentives that would be available if Volvo builds a 

factory, the British newspaper reported. 

This week, Volvo shook up its U.S.-based management and named Lex Kerssemakers as chief of 

Volvo Cars of North America in New Jersey. One of his top priorities will be to turn around the 

automaker’s declining U.S. sales. 
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Reuters news service said earlier this month that the company was considering a U.S. factory, 

where European rivals BMW AG and Mercedes-Benz already have production sites — in South 

Carolina and Alabama, respectively. That report did not specify what part of the country Volvo 

was looking at. 

The automaker already has operations in North Carolina. Its Volvo Trucks North American 

corporate headquarters is in Greensboro. 

The brand is owned by Zhejiang Geely Holding Group Co., which bought the company from 

Ford about five years ago. The Post and Courier is seeking comment from the S.C. Commerce 

Department, which normally does not discuss economic development negotiations. 

Contact John McDermott at 937-5572. 


